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Newsletter 4 of 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians, Learners and Staff

We wish to welcome you all back to another exciting term. We hope that this brief break has
provided you with enough rest and that you are ready and enthusiastic about the term ahead.

Please take note of the following important dates and events:

Saturday, 12 April 2025 — Principal’s address.
- Grades 8 & 9: 8:00

- Grades 10 & 11: 9:00

- Grade 12: 10:00

Tuesday, 15 April 2025 — Report card evening: 15:00 — 18:00.
Grade 8-12 report cards will be issued and teachers will be available for consultation.

Mid-year Examinations will start by the end of May and time tables will be made available as soon
as the final dates of District and Provincial papers have been established. Please ensure that
learners use the limited time this term effectively, as the school days are limited due to the many
public and school holidays.

Learners must attend extra- and intervention classes as it will benefit them. Please remember that
these classes are date and time specific and learners are required to attend.

Extra- and co-curricular activities continue and we motivate all the learners to try and develop both
academically and culturally. Keep an eye on our Facebook page for regular updates.

We would like to hear from youl!
As we move closer to the registration of new learners for 2026, we would like to encourage our
dedicated Silvies parents/guardians to post a Google Business Review.

Yours in Education
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Headmaster
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